
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

On Monday 11 June at 3pm the Mayor of Sevenoaks will commence the installation of the Ribbon of 
Poppies in The Vine Gardens Dartford Road Sevenoaks. 

Residents are invited to join the Mayor, Councillors and those who’ve donated knitted poppies to 
start the installation of the hundreds of poppies on The Vine Railings. 

Meet at 3.00pm on The Vine opposite the War Memorial. 

Further information available from Linda Larter townclerk@sevenoakstown.gov.uk 01732 459953 

 

 

 
INVITATION TO SEVENOAKS RIBBON OF POPPIES 

You are invited to come and take part in the inaugural 
installation of knitted poppies at The Vine Gardens 
Sevenoaks on Monday 11th June 2018 at 3.00pm. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Linda Larter – Sevenoaks Town Clerk – 
townclerk@sevenoakstown.gov.uk 
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